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March 2019
Dr. Seuss Night

Students spent the evening doing activities 
related to Dr. Seuss books. They made Dr. 
Seuss “Hop on Popcorn”  with “One Fish, 
Two Fish, Goldfish”  and “Poodle Noodles” 
to enjoy for snack with their “Pink Ink.” They 
also made a “Tweedle Beetle Bottles” game 
based on Fox in Socks, then tried to see how 
high they could stack cups to make a hat for 
the Cat in the Hat.


